
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Humble Beginning.  Wow, what a year! 2018 ushered in the building of the 1st home on Sierra Nevada Teen 

Ranch (SNTR) Property, 2019 saw it established:  A beautiful 2800 square foot, 3-bathroom, 5-bedroom, 

manufactured home set on a full foundation. Water, septic, 

and gas hook-up have all been completed; installation of the 

solar system is the only remaining utility yet to be completed; 

then, we are ready for final inspection and a certificate of 

occupancy (C/O), which will happen early this year, as 

weather permits.  SNTR also built a 400 square foot metal 

garage which will house solar components and other ranch 

equipment. Watch your email for an invitation to our open 

house coming soon – this event will be for donor’s only! You 

will want to see this…God is doing a new thing in Northern 

Nevada!   

Glory be to God our Father,   

Our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ, and His Holy Spirit! 

Amen! And Again I say Amen! 

Thank you SNTR supporters for co-laboring with God to make this 

happen.     
 

 

READ ALL ABOUT IT!!!! 

TEEN RANCH BUILDS NEW HOME!  
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